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Free fish and chip Friday at Eden Park!

To view this email as a web page, go here.

Join us for free family fish and chip Friday at Eden Park!

This Friday 20 July at 6.30pm, families in The Hood are invited to join us for a bite to
say thank you for your support.

There will be an update on the LifePod Appeal concert, our efforts to get resource
consent and the latest intel on what our community and Aucklanders have to say.

Then, the Super Rugby quarter-final between the Chiefs and the Hurricanes will be
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live on the big screen.

Places are limited so to avoid disappointment, please RSVP here if you wish to
attend and let us know how many are in your family.

We hope you can join us!

- The Eden Park team.
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